
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: November 1, 2024 

SUBJECT: Sanitation truck purchase 
 

  

In August of 2022, the City Council consented to staff ordering a new sanitation truck for 

the Public Works Department. The original quote in 2022 was for $249,769. As such, 

$250,000 has been allocated within the Sanitation Fund of all subsequent City of Dacula 

fiscal year budgets for said purchase.   

Peach Tree Truck Centers anticipates that the sanitation truck will be ready for pickup 

early to mid-December.  The final quote for a 2025 Freightliner M2112 with 32 Yard 

Rear Loader is $264,098.86.  

Staff recommends finalizing the purchase of the new sanitation truck and authorizing the 

City Administrator to execute any necessary documents.  
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